

Ref. No. - Cir/RBS/2017-18/No. 31

Date- 12/02/18

To: Parents (EYP2, Junior KG, Senior KG, and Class 1)

From: The Principal

Subject: Update on School Fees for the Academic Year 2018-19 (Junior KG, Senior KG and Class 1)

and reminder for 3rd Installment payment of Year 2017-18

Dear Parents,

Thank you for coming to the meeting dated 12th January 2018 regarding school fees and sharing your views. This is to update you on the advancements with the fee regulation process, and the school's current decision regarding fees collection for 3rd installment (2017-18).

The Supreme Court in its order dated 1st February 2018 has asked the government to reconstitute the Fee Regulation Committee, revisit the amount of exemption limit by creating specific norms and inviting stakeholder views (schools and parents), etc., all of which has now extended the timeline of conclusion on final approved fees even further. The next Supreme court hearing on this matter is scheduled for 03.05.2018. We are seeking clarification and guidance on the fees from the relevant authorities and shall inform you about the decision on Fees for 2018-19 session, soon.

Meanwhile parents are requested to complete the payment of the 3rd installment of Annual fees of Academic Year 2017-18 and any other pending fees for 2017-18, by 17th February '2018 in order to facilitate smooth functioning of the school.

Thank you for your co-operation and continued partnership.

Regards,

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty

S. Chakabalj

Principal - Pre School Redbricks School